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CHINESE NEW YEAR 2024 

Dear Members of The Old Frees' Association, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we usher in the auspicious Year of the 
Wood Dragon, it brings us immense joy to invite you to join us for the Chinese New 
Year celebrations on the 2nd Day of Chinese New Year. 

Date:    11th February 2024 
Time:    3:00 PM 
Venue: Jalan Sultan Ahmad Shah Clubhouse 

Join us for a fun-filled afternoon of laughter and friendship as we usher in the Year 
of the Wood Dragon. Don’t miss the amazing Lion Dance show that will grace our 
event with its vibrant colors and lively movements. The Lion Dance is a symbol of 
good fortune, wealth, and vitality for the new year, so let’s enjoy it together as a 
community.  

All members are invited to this special celebration. It’s a great chance to catch up 
with old pals, create new memories, and spread the festive cheer. We hope to see 
you at this Chinese New Year bash organized by The Old Frees’ Association. Save 
the date and get ready to welcome the Wood Dragon with us.  

May you and your family have a prosperous and harmonious Chinese New Year!   

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

29 January 2024 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


